
Sept 20, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Just some reminders for the upcoming week:

Saturday, Sept 21 Cops for Cancer Garage Sale - Oak Bay Training Gym

Monday, Sept 23 Pro D Day - Schools not in session

Friday, Sept 27 Sno’uyutth Celebration Assembly

Recognizing National Day for Truth and Reconciliation

Monday, Sept 30 Oak Bay community ceremony at the Sno’uyutth pole for the

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation

National holiday - schools not in session

Sept. 30 National Day for Truth and Reconciliation

Looking for ways to honour and support the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation? Join the
Oak Bay community ceremony at the Sno'uyutth ("Spreading Good Energy") Welcome Pole on the
OBHS grounds at 9:30 am Sept. 30.Hosted by the ReconciliACTION Oak Bay Network.

You can also contribute directly to the Reconciliation process by making a donation to support the
programs and services at the Victoria Native Friendship Centre through a Reconciliation Pledge:
vnfc.ca/pledge and vnfc.ca/donate-pledge/

Cops For Cancer

Oak Bay’s Cops for Cancer campaign got off to a very successful start these past two weekends.
The students have been working very hard and the car wash was well supported by many
students, staff, parents and community members. The students have started to canvas the
neighborhood, by dropping off flyers in all mailboxes, in order to seek donations. Please go to the
Oak Bay Team Fundraising Page, to make your donations (https://bit.ly/OBC4C2024). We have
also extended the online auction which will be live until September 29th, and there are new items
being added daily (https://www.32auctions.com/OBC4C2024). I

http://vnfc.ca/pledge
https://vnfc.ca/donate-pledge/
https://bit.ly/OBC4C2024
https://www.32auctions.com/OBC4C2024


The garage sale is this weekend in the small gym from 9-2 and we will be taking donations on
Friday from 9-3 at the Cranmore parking lot.

Hot Lunch Program

Lunch cards are available through this school cash online link for 10 lunches ($60) or 20 lunches
($120). If you prefer to only buy a card for a smaller number (ex. 5 lunches), you can also see the
accounts clerk, in the main office, with cash or card. Finally, you are always able to come to the
line and pay with cash (and now card) if you prefer ($6).

School Clothing

For any interested students and or families, last year’s school clothing is all on sale in Nutty’s
Locker, located at the back of the cafeteria. The store is open lunch time, each Tuesday and the
sale ends Sept 30th.

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/57802/140/False/True

